

Dear Parent.

You are invited to attend a forum and provide valuable feedback to help us develop and improve supports for students with disability across Tasmanian Government schools.

Three consultation forums for parents of children with disability will be held across Tasmania. The forums will be a platform to discuss your school's partnership with families of students with disability, how supportive and inclusive your school is and resourcing for your child with disability.

You are invited to attend a forum, led by an independent group called KPMG, and provide valuable feedback on the lived experience of disability in Tasmanian Government schools.

If you are interested in participating in a forum please register via the online form below:

https://kpmgau.au1.gualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV\_eJA5itwPBY8bGiV

The details of the consultation forums are as follows:

Location	Date	Time
North-West	Tuesday, 8 May 2018	9-10:30am
North	Wednesday, 9 May 2018	12:30-2pm
South	Thursday, 10 May 2018	12:30-2pm

The venue locations for each of the sessions are provided on the registration link above.

Please contact Disability Programs if you have any questions via email at: <a href="mailto:disabilityprograms@education.tas.gov.au">disabilityprograms@education.tas.gov.au</a>

Kind Regards

Lynne McDougall
Director - Disability Programs
Department of Education
Salamanca Building, Parliament Square
Level 7, 4 Salamanca Place | GPO Box 169, Hobart, TAS 7001
disabilityprograms@education.tas.gov.au
www.education.tas.gov.au

